
Work on the buttresses has 
begun. Stone mason was 
here this fall and stabilized 
the worst  sections and will 
return in May/April to finish 
work on the buttresses and 
the front stairwell. The 
buttresses and front stairs 
have deteriorated 
significantly. This will be a 
major project with a 
substantial cost which will be 
approximately $35,000.00 to 
$40,000.00.

In places, one can actually 
put their whole arm into the 
gaps and sections are 
falling off.









This section is 
completely loose 
and the bottom of 
the gate post is 
rusted off.

These rocks are 
loose and ready 
to fall out




